
From: Danson,Elizabeth Danson.Elizabeth@lee.k12.al.us
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] CLD conference proposal

Date: August 22, 2023 at 6:35 PM
To: Elizabeth Danson elizabeth.m.danson@gmail.com

Elizabeth Danson

Begin forwarded message:

From: Meg Podemski <mop0010@auburn.edu>
Date: August 22, 2023 at 6:32:06 PM CDT
To: "Danson,Elizabeth" <Danson.Elizabeth@lee.k12.al.us>
Subject: Fwd: [EXT] CLD conference proposal

EXTERNAL EMAIL – USE CAUTION

You don't often get email from mop0010@auburn.edu. Learn why this is important

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Sara Flanagan <sara.flanagan@maine.edu> 
Date: May 15, 2023 at 5:49:20 PM CDT 
Subject: [EXT] CLD conference proposal 

CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. 

Congratulations!
 Your proposal, SLD Identification: Examining the accuracy of dual 
discrepancy/consistency method, has been accepted for
 the CLD 45th 
International
 Conference on Learning Disabilities.  Your presentation is scheduled as an 
interactive
 paper (poster), on
 Friday, October 12, from 8-9 AM. The location and number assigned to your 
poster will be
listed in the conference program.  Please
 share this email with your co-presenters, if any, to ensure they register for the 
conference and to extend our congratulations.

  

You
 will be supplied with a three-fold display board and push- pins to mount your 
display. Printed
 posters are preferred.  

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification


**Please
 complete this short survey (2 questions) on if your presentation might be 
included as a practitioner and/or diversity spotlight in the program. Due to 
an error in the proposal submission process, that information was not 
saved.

All
 presenters are required to register for the conference by July 31, 2023, or 
the session will be canceled. Click
 here to register for the conference

 

Remember
 that it is the session leader's responsibility to make sure that all co-presenters 
register for the conference.  If there is a change related to your presentation, 
please inform the conference program chair (sara.flanagan@maine.edu)
as
 soon as possible, but no later than July 31.
This includes the addition or deletion of co-presenters, and changes in presenter 
name, affiliation, or contact information. Please
 note that I will send reminders about registration and any further 
communications about your presentation to this email that you provided with your 
proposal.   

Once
 again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you in Denver!

Have
 a great day,

Sara
 Flanagan  
-- 
Sara M. Flanagan, PhD
Assistant Professor of Special Education
College of Education and Human Development
University of Maine
5766 Shibles Hall, room 301

https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=qualtrics.com&u=aHR0cHM6Ly91bWFpbmUucXVhbHRyaWNzLmNvbS9qZmUvZm9ybS9TVl9lcnM1amRwWWg4QnFuU20=&p=m&i=NWMyZmNkMjJiMzcyNzUxNmQ5YWI5OWFm&t=ZWNvbGdtTXdCWk1YeUVyWld6SENsenhUVVJleDZHYzRwRlpTaGJUYWZUaz0=&h=182f8c72852349d78d830503ebf3bd9d&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZE7Vy04X0y_bev66Bc6KBvty8Jq8cwjypYPCl_BK3z2g
https://us-east-2.protection.sophos.com/?d=wildapricot.org&u=aHR0cHM6Ly9jbGQud2lsZGFwcmljb3Qub3JnL2V2ZW50LTUyNTA4OTY=&p=m&i=NWMyZmNkMjJiMzcyNzUxNmQ5YWI5OWFm&t=V0JMSXVscnc4V085U3RDeWhyK0tPR1NQYnJjdFpndE1CcnBpR2VYTjdXUT0=&h=182f8c72852349d78d830503ebf3bd9d&s=AVNPUEhUT0NFTkNSWVBUSVZE7Vy04X0y_bev66Bc6KBvty8Jq8cwjypYPCl_BK3z2g
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